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An Artist’s perspective of the entrance to the new 
Katoomba RSL from the carpark via Lurline Street.

Due to open 2018...
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The rebuilding process of the club at Lurline Street, 
Katoomba is well underway.
The club recently purchased the cottage at 4 Merriwa 
Street, Katoomba and this additional area of land will 
allow a much larger club to be built.
The Development Application has been submitted to Blue 
Mountains City Council for the necessary approvals and the 
club expects to commence building in early November 2017 
and is looking towards a completion date in late 2018.
Below is the outline plan of the rebuild together with 
photos of the expected exterior high level finish.

The plan outlines for the entrance to the club directly from 
the carpark, the relocation of the restaurant to the Merriwa 
Street corner and the relocation of the Community War 
Memorial to within the boundary of the car park.
Once the Council and other government approvals have 
been obtained more detailed information will be issued.
Wentworth Falls Bowling Club is trading well and I 
encourage members to take advantage of the quality low 
cost meals and other facilities.

Brian Turner RFD 
President

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Vision Statement: Our Vision is to strive to communicate 
effectively with our Members, serve the Blue Mountains 
community and commit to making our Clubs an enjoyable 
and memorable experience for Members and guests.

Mission Statement: Our mission is to focus on our distinctive strengths and to use these to achieve 
our goal of excellent customer service and staff training and the provision of high quality, safe and 
friendly facilities for Members, guests and staff. This commitment will allow us to fulfill our future 
goals to Members and guests by providing an enjoyable and memorable experience at all our Clubs.
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Community Spirits of all ages are on a high, knowing 
the plans and re building process has now begun. 
Questions are finally being answered as we close in to 
our final preparations. Please do not hesitate to call our 
Katoomba office on 4782 2624 or alternatively email 
members@katoombarsl.com.au
President Brian and I were fortunate to be invited by 
Principal Mark Geerling and students from St Canice’s 
Primary School on Thursday 27th July to watch and hear a 
presentation conducted by students from years 2, 3 and 4.
The individual presentations were of the students’ point 
of view of what should be included in the design of the 
members’ new RSL Club. We gained some great insights 
and value from their thoughts and recommendations.  
The school’s booklet will be displayed in our new 
memorabilia cabinet.
We will be distributing correspondence soon to inform 
members that their membership has been automatically 
renewed in grace with 3 years complimentary 
membership. Our new membership system means new 
cards so if you haven’t done so already we invite you to 
visit our Administration Office (location details page 4) 
to update your photo and details and to be issued with 
your new card. 
Our Kids Christmas Tree will continue again this year. 
We have inserted the form and encourage you to 
complete and return it by Thursday 23rd November. The 
date for the Kids Christmas Tree will be on Saturday 
9th December 2017 at 11.00am at Wentworth Falls 
Bowling Club, including Santa and his presents, face 
painting and a jumping castle. Friday the 15th we will 
be conducting a Ham and Turkey raffle starting 6.00pm 
at Wentworth Falls Bowling Club, (keep this date free).
I thank members again for your patience during this long 
process.

Nick Darias 
Chief Executive Officer

MESSAGE FROM THE CEO

Preparations for the new club began with soil samples being taken on 
the site

Our CEO, Nick Darias [pictured left] and President, Brian Turner [pictured 
right] at The St. Canices Primary School Presentation
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WENTWORTH FALLS BOWLING CLUB

KATOOMBA STREET ADMINISTRATION OFFICE

Drop in and say hello to our Administration Team! We are located in The Katoomba Town Centre Arcade 
opposite The Little Paris Cafe and are here to assist with any enquiries you may have.

 4782 2624 |  Shop 9-10, 81-83 Katoomba Street, Katoomba NSW 2782

 Club 4757 1503 |  Falls Bistro 4757 4556 
 Cnr. Great Western Highway & Falls Road, Wentworth Falls NSW 2782

For more information, visit our website  katoombarsl.com.au or our Facebook Page  facebook.com/WentworthFallsBowlingClub

Meat Raffles
FREE Members Meat Raffle 

On Wednesdays 

FREE LIVE
ENTERTAINMENT

Weekend    
Social  Bowls

POKER
Offering a family dining experience in 

the Blue Mountains
Rated an average of 

“                 ’’

& BINGO!

New bowlers always welcome.

Kid’s Christmas Tree
Saturday 9 December 2017

Christmas  Ham  
& Turkey Raffle
Friday 15 December 2017


